
 

 

 

Our Q2-24 results, for the 3-month period ended 30 June 2024, will be announced on Thursday 
29 August 2024.  

At 8:30am we will be hosting a live online webcast. To attend, simply follow the link below on the 
day of the results using your name and email address to access. 

Registration for Lowell Webcast – Q2-24 results 

If you wish to participate via teleconference, which will include an interactive Q&A, then please 
register at the following link – Teleconference Registration.  

After registration you will be provided with phone numbers and a conference ID to access the 
conference.  
 
If dialling into the conference line, please allow 10 minutes before the presentation commences 
to allow for registration details to be taken. 

If you have any issues whilst trying to register, please contact the investor relations team at 
investors@lowellgroup.co.uk 

 

https://ir.financialhearings.com/lowell-group-q2-report-2024
https://ir.financialhearings.com/lowell-group-q2-report-2024
https://conference.financialhearings.com/teleconference/?id=50050143
mailto:investors@lowellgroup.co.uk

